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WISHING YOU ALL HAPPY DUSSEHRA

The festival of Dussehra, also known as Vijayadashmi, is one of the fascinating
festivals of India and is celebrated with joy and enthusiasm. The significance of
Dussehra festival lies in its religious value. It teaches us that good triumph over
evil.

This festival boosts the morale of everyone. It gives us courage to fight for right, no
matter how poor the situation seems to be. There will be the victory of the righteous
and virtuous. '

I, on behalf of the entire Azad Group of Educational Institutions, and on my personal
behalf, wish you all a very happy Dussehra.

On this occasion all institutes under Azad Group of Educational Institutions,
Lucknow will remain close from 18-10-2018 to 20-10-2018.

With best wishes.

-

irector, ATC
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